

June 22, 2021

Haliburton Highlands Arts Centre Foundation Haliburton, Ontario K0M 1S0

Dear Dan Manley,

On behalf of the Board of Directors for 100.9 Canoe FM we are pleased to provide this letter of support for your very ambitious but much needed arts centre project for Haliburton County.

Haliburton County has a very vibrant and active arts community and deserves an arts centre that reflects the caliber of talent that is attracted to this area.

Haliburton County needs an art centre that will meet the needs of the entire community and is inclusive to all. We need a space that will offer support to local talent, allow us to bring in big name performers so that fundraisers are more lucrative, offer rehearsal & storage space, have a stage big enough for orchestras and allow for the opportunity for food and drink to be served. Haliburton County needs an arts centre with all components under one roof.

Canoe FM wishes you every success and we will be happy to work with you on public services announcements as your project moves forward.

Yours in Community Radio,

Roxanne Casey, Station Manager

On behalf of the Canoe FM Board of Directors